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Chairman Kreun and members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources committee, my name 

is Brian Hosek, Administrative Services of the North Dakota Game and Fish Department and I 

am testifying in support of SB 2036. 

The legislative management study provided for the development of an electronic posting 

application. We certainly feel the system constructed is respectable; however, we understand 

there may be opportunities in the future to consider enhancements that may further the systems 

value to the citizens.  

Continuing to study or examine access to lands and electronic posting may help with future 

considerations. For this reason, the Department supports SB 2036.  

This concludes my testimony. I would be happy to answer any questions. 

  

 

 

 

 


